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vRPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR. _
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

FAIRBANKS ALASKA

December 23, 1947

Mr. C, M, Browning,
Hot Springs, Alaska.
Dear Sirs

Reference your letter of December 15, in rerfard to
- the purchase and/or rental of buildings at Manley Hot Springs.

So far funds have been so small that %t would have
been impossible for us to purchase the buildings and do the
necessary road work in the Hot Springs Section.

I am going to Juneau next February and at that time,will take up the purchase of the buildings and will advise
you early in the spring as to what we can do,

As to the keys ~ as far as I know, no one connected
with the Alaska Road Commission has them and I doubt very
much if the Alaska Road Commission has had anything cached
in the buildings for some time. However, I will check this
with Mr. Bayless, our foreman who was down there during the
summer of 1946,

Very truly yours,

FN/d Frank Nash
Superintendent


